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Glory be to God! 

 

Renovations continued to progress quickly 

throughout May.  At the beginning of May our main 

floor walls were only framed, and by the end of May 

every room is divided with all walls being complete!  

Throughout the month our volunteers were able to 

drywall, tape, sand, mud, prime and paint all the 

walls on the main floor!  We were also able to install 

new flooring in the main floor bedroom.  Needless to 

say, our building looks drastically different than what 

it did a month ago! 
 

If that was not enough change, we were also able to 

complete some work on the second floor and third 

floor, such as installing crown molding to cover 

various wires running along the walls.  We still have 

a ways to go, but we have come a long way in a 

short time, and now that we can see the end of the 

tunnel we continue to get more and more excited for 

the day we officially open! 
 

Two of our staff also had opportunity to share about 

what is happening on the radio.  In May we had 

interviews on both KFM and Moose FM.  There are 

still many individuals throughout North Bay and 

surrounding area that do not know about Hope 

Awaits.  However, we continue to let everyone know 

about the amazing work God is doing within our 

great city! 

 

 

 
We have also been busy planning for our upcoming 

fundraisers.  The next one being Volley for Hope, a 

charity volleyball tournament on Saturday, June 24
th
 

at the Canor Molsen Sand Centre.  We are excited to 

be able to use the outdoor courts to have a fun day of 

volleyball while also raising funds for Hope Awaits.  

We hope you will join us in this event; it is going to be 

a great day! 
 

Stay tuned for our upcoming fundraisers in July, 

which include a Garage Sale and BBQ fundraiser, as 

well as a motorcycle ride fundraiser called Let Hope 

Ride. 
 

Even though we are not officially open, we continue 

to have opportunities to help those in need.  This past 

month we had clients stop by to make use of our “free 

store” to get the clothing that they require.  We also 

helped one man in his search for an apartment in 

North Bay.  Previous to this he had been homeless, 

and frequently slept on friends couches.  We are 

pleased to be able to tell you that he had an 

apartment starting June 1
st
. 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

Sincerely, 

 

Hope Awaits Ministries 


